
From: Susan Axamethy
To: comments, EMP
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please help change JCPL regulation for Demand charge one year policy.
Date: Wednesday, September 11, 2019 10:04:36 PM

Please  NJBPU  comms~ please challenge and  change regulations  by the electric companies that waste customers
money and  have no  refunds in return. The one year policy wait-out to see if you need demand electric  does not
listen to the  current customer pleading to JCPL to review their  new accounts in order to prevent these charges. It’s
wasteful and not smart in these times of pollution and climate change.

NJBPU I’m depending on you to back me up.. but you don’t , so how can I see you  get the new going with cost
savings, less waste without an ear to  a customer reasonable requests.
Sincerely , Sue Axamethy Pittstown NJ
 908256-1425

Sent from my iPhone
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